Covington Creations

t was time for the Lambertville House to update its
web site. After listening to a presentation by Nate
Covington at the Central Bucks Chamber of
Commerce, | decided to break with tradition and
work with a new web builder. My objectives were
quite clear, | wanted to streamline the site and
increase search engine optimization. After meeting
with Nate | was confident that he was going to
work hard to understand what was needed to
communicate our message to our customers.
Nate was a patient listener and it was obvious
from the start of the project that he wanted to

make sure the finished product would exceed
my expectations.

The professionalism, attention to detail and overall
quality of work has been a pleasure. Nate has
provided guidance and useful tools to enhance and
promote our site in an easy to understand format.

I highly recommend Covington Creations and Nate
who is reliable and creative. We look forward to a
long standing working relationship. W4

Mary Ellen Mason, Proprietor, Lambertville House



